Appendix 7

Subject:	Re: People First Of Nevada Scream room committee	
From:	Reynolds, Scott (SReynolds@washoeschools.net)	
To:	helpfulboy4u@yahoo.com;	
Date:	Wednesday, March 6, 2013 11:14 AM	

After our last meeting I reviewed concerns with staff and had follow-ups conducted at sites that were identified in the meeting. No current issues were noted.

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 6, 2013, at 10:41 AM, "chris ripke" < helpfulboy4u@yahoo.com> wrote:

Dear mr Scott Reynolds, my name is Christopher Ripke president of people first of nevada and vice president of our scream room committee. we met only once before at one of our meetings. we would just like an update onthe investigation on the scream rooms, if there is any new news available.

thank you, hope to hear from you soon

Christopher Ripke
People First of Nevada
Reno/Sparks Chapter, President
Nevada Center for Excellence in Disabilities (NCED)
University of Nevada Reno NV 89557
Mail Stop 285